



<b>National FoE</b>	<p><b>Basecamp.</b> Becky our rep. No formal involvement required but agreed she be free to represent SFoE as necessary. May be able to get ideas from others re an “event” for our AGM.</p> <p><b>Campaigns</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Bees and climate change are the ones we are involved in. We don't have to formally sign up.</li> </ul>	BC
<b>AOB</b>	<p>Samdev- Changes are proposed. Not clear exactly what.</p> <p>Email received from a Sue Paterson seeking help creating a garden. Agreed we would inform members but can't promise help as a Group.</p> <p>As previously decided we will send an email to members covering just four points after each meeting. This time they are:- Asda and the Rea Brook litter, CBM Inquiry, Sue Paterson's garden request, UCS approach. Barbara will prepare and send</p>	BC
<b>Dates</b>	<b>9 June:</b> GSX talk in Wellington by Richard Priestley on renewables	
<b>Next Meeting</b>	<b>13 July 2015 7.30</b> The Lion Hotel	